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Alive Praising! 

October 25, 1991 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

We appreciate your report of October 15, 1991 on the reception of 
WZAO. We are always happy to receive these reports and yours was 
very complete and accurate in time and content. 

Our station was put back on the air May 25th of this year after 
being dark for a couple of years. It was given to our group to 

bring it back to life. Our transmitter facility is a RCA BTA-5U 

shunt feeding a 198 foot tower with all the copper we can get into 

the ground. Our program facilities are located approximately 5 

miles from the transmitter feeding same with 948 MHZ STL and our 
main source of programming is the SkyLight Satelite Network. 

Thank you again for your report. 

Sincerely, 

71kcset,P 
Michael E. Dunn 
General Manager 
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